Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT FOR GORE HALL ELEVATOR MODERNIZATION

The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind (FSDB) requests proposals for GORE HALL ELEVATOR MODERNIZATION.  The firm(s) selected under this contract will be required to, to modernize front opening hydraulic passenger elevators located at the Florida School for the Deaf and Blind at Gore Hall and located at 207 N. San Marco Ave., St. Augustine, FL 32084, with a 2100 lb. capacity. All work will be performed to the requirements of the National Elevator Safety Code for Elevators (ANSI A17.1), National Electrical Code, and the American with Disabilities Act as adopted by the State of Florida. Selection will be made on the basis of qualifications in accordance with the posted specifications found in ITB-18-015 dated April 11, 2018. Firm(s) must be properly licensed in the State of Florida at the time of submittal. The selection will be made in accordance with the Selection Criteria and bid. RESPONSE DUE DATE: May 8, 2018 no later than 1:45 p.m. INSTRUCTIONS FOR SUBMITTAL: Firms interested in being considered for this project should access http://www.fsdb.k12.fl.us/index.php/services/competitive-solicitations/ and then click on “Current FSDB Competitive Solicitations” and navigate to the folder titled “ITB-18-015-Elevator Modernization”. RESPONDENTS ARE RESPONSIBLE for checking the FSDB website for Amendments and addendum. Failure to comply with any changes published to the FSDB website may be grounds for rejecting a proposal.
